St. Paul & District

MINOR HOCKEY

Box 2003
St. Paul, AB TOA 3A0

March 8, 2011

Dear County of St Paul-Council
RE:Request for Sponsorship Funding for Provincial Playoffs

The St. Paul and District Minor Hockey Association has two teams that have made it to Hockey Alberta's
Provincial Playoffs;

Midget A team competing for the Provincial B Midget championship in Hanna March 25 — 27, 2011, and

Pee Wee A team competing for the Provincial B Pee Wee championship in Drumheller March 25 — 27,
2011.

These provincial tournaments are a great opportunity to promote the St. Paul region, as was seen with our
association hosting last year's Atom B Provincial tournament. The St. Paul Atom A team won that Provincial
Champion. The atmosphere of that event from both the parents and volunteers of the St Paul and District Minor
Hockey Association and the community left such a huge impact on Hockey Alberta that our association and the
St Paul region are being featured in this year's Hockey Alberta Provincial Hockey Program (circulation will be
throughout the province). This year the St Paul region has the opportunity to win two Provincial Championships.

St. Paul and District Minor Hockey Association is providing some funding towards the team's expenses for these
playoffs. We would like to know if Council would like to contribute to the expense as well. Any funding would be
greally appreciated.

Please feel free to contact me at 780-614-1439 if you require any additional information,
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President
St. Paul and District Minor Hockey Association



